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March 10, 2021

Tomorrow is the end of the 3rd quarter!  St. Edward School will dismiss at 12:00 pm.  Students will have lunch before they leave.  There will be afterschool program available for those who need it.  Report cards will be sent home on Thursday, March 18th in the family folders.
There will be no school on Friday, March 12th.  
The Knights of Columbus fish fry is Friday, March 12th, 2021.  We will be serving from 4:30 -7:30 pm; it will be a drive thru event.   
There will be another Catechesis of the Good Shepherd materials making morning on Saturday, March 13 from 9-12 at St. Edward School.  If you are interested in helping with sewing, wood-burning, hand-writing, tracing, laminating and/or booklet-binding, please feel free to join in.  This is great opportunity to get to learn about Catechisis of the Good Shepherd in a totally unstructured environment.  Please call Joy for more information at 651-324-5996.
The online Flurry of Fun Event will begin on Monday, March 15th.  There is a two page handout with all of the information on how to sign-up and bid on items as well as information about the virtual “live” auction enclosed in the family folder this week.     

Our next school Mass is Wednesday, March 17th at 10:30 am.  The 1st and 2nd grades will be leading us.
We will also have a dress- up day on March 17th, for St. Patrick’s Day!  Wear your favorite “Leprechaun” or green outfit.    

Preschool and Kindergarten Round Up is scheduled for Wednesday, March 17th at 4:30 pm.  This will be a virtual event.  Please register with the school office for access to this meeting.  On March 25th we will be offering an Open House from 3-6 pm for all who wish to visit the school.
A VIRTUS Training Session has been added for Saturday, March 20, 2021 from 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. at the Church of St. Mary in Tracy.  Please register online at https://www.dnu.org/safeenvironment/ .  If you need assistance registering, please contact Caren (872-6346).  

The annual science fair will be held on Friday, March 26th with the 3rd-6th grades participating.
I recently received word from the Lyon County Environmental Office letting me know that they have refurbished computers available for families in need.  These are being offered at either low cost or no cost for families that qualify.  If you have questions, please contact Stephanie Bethke-DeJaeghere at (507) 532-1307 or StephanieBethke-DeJaeghere@co.lyon.mn.us.  
May God Bless,

Mrs. Garvey
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